
Project Update: December 2013 
 
I'm now coming to the end of my PhD and have founded a not-for-profit organisation called 
Bats without Borders (registered Scottish charity) to continue with research and 
conservation projects in southern Africa.  Our website is now up and running, check out 
www.batswithoutborders.org and if you are on Twitter follow us @bats_w_borders 
 

http://www.batswithoutborders.org/

